This senate bill is detrimental to the freedoms that private schools are fighting to maintain for their students and their families. It is
an over-reach of power to have private schools register with the state, using OSAA participation as an incentive to do so. The state
does not provided any funding to private schools; therefore they should not be able to dip their fingers into the business of private
schools by recommending curriculum, requesting reports, and requiring annual registration. It is uncalled for! Please recognize the
imbalance of power that this senate bill represents.



